Town of Boonville
June 26, 2014 Public Hearing Minutes
Harvey E. Smith Municipal Building

The Town of Boonville conducted a public hearing for its Fiscal Year 2014-2015 budget.
The following were in attendance: Mayor Rusty Hunter, Commissioners Bill Florence, Bonnie Lasky,

William Paul Baity, Tony Reece, and Gerald Brown. Also in attendance were Police Chief Greg Gibson,
Finance Officer/Town Clerk Kim Wells, and Public Works Director Jeff Jones.

Mayor Hunter opened the public hearing at 7:00 p.m.
Mayor Hunter opened the floor to the public.
There were no public comments.

Commissioner Baity motioned to close the public hearing. Commissioner Lasky seconded, and the
motion passed unanimously. The public hearing closed at 7:15 p.m.
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Russell (Rusty) Hunter, IV, Mayor
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Kim Wells, Finance Officer/Town Clerk




